March 31, 1947

¥r. B.R. Dusenbury,
Custodian's Office,
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear dr. Dusenbury:-

Received your letter of February 20, and the
eunclosed cheque of $1,105.02 with thanks.

I would like to add, however, that I am not
&t all satisfied with the sale of that property =t such a low
price, and elthough I shall accept the cheque sent to me, I am,
through the J.C.C.D. property commiseion, hoping to have the
locs incurred by the ssle redressed.

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs) Uta OHORI




